Edward Leinartas 910 Clinton Ave Oak Park, IL 60304-1822 (773) 864-2578

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Edward Leinartas

Brian McFarland 345 W Fullerton Pkwy Apt 2206 Chicago, IL 60614-2854 (872) 222-5887

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Brian McFarland

Gloria Picchetti 3920 N Clark St Chicago, IL 60613-2650

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Gloria Picchetti

Mason Arion 5000 S Cornell Ave Apt 20d Chicago, IL 60615-3035

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Mason Arion

Stephan Donovan 4851 N Bernard St # B Chicago, IL 60625-5107

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Stephan Donovan

Jane Tuchscherer 5350 N Damen Ave Unit A Chicago, IL 60625-1185

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jane Tuchscherer

Megan Fergus 6849 N Olmsted Ave Chicago, IL 60631-1382

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Megan Fergus

Deborah Labb 281 Desplaines Ave Riverside, IL 60546-1801

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Deborah Labb

Diane Kuta 442 W Melrose St Apt 2 Chicago, IL 60657-0465 (773) 975-7263

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Diane Kuta

Liz Clark 3028 N Halsted St Chicago, IL 60657-5197

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Liz Clark

Glenn Hopkins 4531 W 89th St Hometown, IL 60456-1046

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Glenn Hopkins

Diane Fascione 528 Woodbine Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-1606 (708) 383-8571

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Diane Fascione

Lawrence Malito 34 Old Creek Rd Palos Park, IL 60464-1409

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Lawrence Malito

Dan Feiertag 733 S Grove Ave Oak Park, IL 60304-1155 (847) 878-1882

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Dan Feiertag

Landon Petrie 10419 Saddlebred Trl Woodstock, IL 60098-8672

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Landon Petrie

Donna Janovsky 333 E Ontario St Chicago, IL 60611-4804

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Donna Janovsky

Judy Raddue 5104 N Leavitt St Apt 1 Chicago, IL 60625-1880

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Judy Raddue

Michael Hulburt 2030 W 23rd St Apt 3f Chicago, IL 60608-4129 (858) 414-1988

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Michael Hulburt

Ladonna Taylor 827 Madison St Evanston, IL 60202-2206 (847) 475-3741

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Ladonna Taylor

KAYE AURIGEMMA 10846 Martindale Dr Westchester, IL 60154-5021 (708) 562-6642

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, KAYE AURIGEMMA

Meredith Tucker 498 Inverway Inverness, IL 60067-4350

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Meredith Tucker

Allan Johnston 548 Sheridan Rd Apt 1n Evanston, IL 60202-4719

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Allan Johnston

Jean Roberts 824 W Cuyler Ave Chicago, IL 60613-3281 (510) 684-7102

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jean Roberts

Michael Williams 1509 N Kennicott Ave Arlington Heights, IL 60004-3601 (847) 460-8041

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Michael Williams

Brian Muhr 1120 Jackson Ave Charleston, IL 61920-2237 (217) 512-0340

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Brian Muhr

Janet Mroczek 2431 W Berteau Ave Chicago, IL 60618-2803

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Janet Mroczek

Tracy Koppel 5434 S Cornell Ave Chicago, IL 60615-5604

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Tracy Koppel

Elaine Soble 910 S Michigan Ave Apt 1401 Chicago, IL 60605-2286 (312) 583-9766

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Elaine Soble

Veena Singwi 823 Forest Ave Evanston, IL 60202-2424 (847) 997-9520

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Veena Singwi

Joyce May 45 Blue Stem Ct Streamwood, IL 60107-2354

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Joyce May

Cheryl Ivey W Margate Chicago, IL 60640-3083

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Cheryl Ivey

Cathy King 6133 N Springfield Ave Chicago, IL 60659-3109

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Cathy King

Candice Glover 735 N Humphrey Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-1709

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Candice Glover

Kathryn Schubert 1113 W Webster Ave Chicago, IL 60614-3510

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Kathryn Schubert

Eric Palmer 1315 Elmwood Ave Evanston, IL 60201-4305 (847) 370-4077

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Eric Palmer

Thomas Humphrey 9630 Keeler Ave Skokie, IL 60076-1128

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Thomas Humphrey

Christopher Riff 2930 N Commonwealth Ave Apt 404 Chicago, IL 60657-6220

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Christopher Riff

David Schaefer 6101 S Woodlawn Ave Chicago, IL 60637-2875

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

I think what is fair and just for the rest of the state should be applied to Chicago area waterways. Equal standards for equal pay, or something.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, David Schaefer

Jennifer Worrell 3934 N Christiana Ave Apt 2 Chicago, IL 60618-3317

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jennifer Worrell

Brian killen 5917 N Paulina St Apt 3n Chicago, IL 60660-3244

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Brian killen